

DNATA - Q CATERING UPDATE MARCH 2025

DNATA MUST LISTEN: TWU MEMBERS DEMAND GENUINE CONSULTATION

The company must discuss their proposed changes to alignment of rosters and pay cycles with the TWU urgently. Choosing not to consult with workers is a deliberate management tactic to disregard workers' concerns.



WHAT YOU SHOULD KNOW

Your Enterprise Agreement (EA) sets out that before the company enters a decision making process to introduce a major change, they must first discuss it with the TWU.

- ▶ The company has not tried to seek feedback from the Union or provided details on how the changes will affect workers.
- ▶ The TWU was not invited to any Town Halls by the company.
- ▶ We told them that any changes to the EA must be negotiated, and they can list their proposed changes in their log of claims.

WHAT HAPPENS NEXT?

- dnata has today agreed to a meeting after the TWU pushed for urgent talks.
- A meeting is being arranged between TWU officials and key delegates with dnata Catering management.
- We will provide further updates when they become available.

WHAT CAN I DO?

- Speak to your TWU delegate or organiser if you have any questions.
- Join the TWU When we are together, we have more power to win better outcomes. If you are not yet a member, scan the QR code or click here to join today.



